
April 17 - April 23

Wednesday@Bethany

Prayer Group will meet tonight 
at 6:30. Please contact Deb or 

Cathleen for the Zoom link.

Please send any 
articles for 

May@Bethany to 
Cathleen by tomor-

row (Thursday). 
Thank you!

The memorial 
for Bill Marsh 

will be this 
Saturday, April 

20 at 12:00 
noon. All are 

welcome!

2nd Harvest Food Drive 
Schedule - April 24 @Belle Air 

Elementary School in San 
Bruno. Be at the school at 

1:45pm to volunteer. The drive 
runs from 2:00pm to 4:15pm. 

For more info contact Lyn.


